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The only conference now late in reporting is Aerospace.  They have just closed 1999 and are late for 2000 and 2001.  The fines for them will continue.  However, we can discuss drawing the fine money from their board account, now that IEEE has a signature authority over that.  They still only give us 1/2 their surplus.

The AESS Conferences Committee currently consists of myself, Iram Weinstein as Assoc. VP and Jon Paris as 2nd Assoc.  Assistant to the VP  Iram continues to manage the back cover of the magazine -- it is kept in good shape.  Iram will not be at the board meeting but Jon will report on the last round of the IEEE Conference Coordinators workshop which he attended on our behalf.

